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April 12, 2021  
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Tsinghua University’s 110th Anniversary 
Celebrations    

 
 
Dear Professor QIU, 
 
Greetings from Erasmus University Rotterdam! 
I am very pleased to learn about Tsinghua University’s 110th 
anniversary this year. This truly is a special occasion.  
Please accept my heartfelt congratulations to you and your 
university on behalf of Erasmus University Rotterdam.  
 
We very much value your friendship and engagement in our 
partnership and hope to continue our fruitful collaboration for 
many years to come. I therefore thank you very much for your 
kind invitation, but I am sorry to inform you that I will be 
unable to join the 110th anniversary and its centrepiece event, 
the Global Forum of University Presidents 2021, in spite of its 
most inspiring programme.  
 
Once again, my sincere congratulations to you on this 
wonderful anniversary, I wish you a very pleasant and joyful 
celebration, and many successful anniversaries to come.  
 
The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof.dr. H. Brinksma  
President  
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